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COVID-19 UPDATE

Dear Suppliers, Vendors and Customers,

Amidst the outbreak of coronavirus (COVID-19), we at Atlantic Compressors, Inc. want to keep
our partners informed on our business operations and any changes that may take effect.

Until further notice, our office will remain open for business and maintain regular operating
hours (Monday-Friday 7:30am-4:00pm). However, we will not be accepting visitors into our
facility without a prior appointment. Our team is available to take calls and answer any
guestions you may have, while our service technicians are equipped and ready to respond as
normal. We will maintain our 24/7 emergency services.

We have asked our staff to practice good sanitary habits and maintain clean workstations. We
are regularly sanitizing our facility and the vehicles we use. We will continue to monitor and
implement recommendations from all government entities as this continues to unfold.

Atlantic Compressors and our vendors are maintaining healthy domestic stocking levels to
ensure we are able to meet our customers’ needs. We have not yet experienced any supply
chain delays from vendors and are keeping in regular contact with them in order to stay ahead
of this issue.

While this is a stressful time, we want to remind those companies that have temporarily halted
or curtailed production that this could be an opportunity to perform maintenance on your
compressed air systems. This would prevent the need to slow or stop production after you
return to normal business operations.

We will continue to keep a close eye on the situation as it progresses and, if needed, will reach
out to you with updates regarding business operations. Currently, we do not expect this to
affect us and will continue servicing our customers as usual. Please contact our office if you
have any questions or concerns at (540) 728-1134.
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